
16 February 2017  

Ricochet Circus @ Beacon  

 

21 February 2017  

Recycling Collection 

 

4-6 March 2017 

WA Superlites Rally Event in  

Bencubbin 

 

13 February 2017 

RE-ADVERTISING - EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

Previous applications will be automatically 

included in further considerations.  

 

The Shire of Mt Marshall is offering an 

opportunity to join its works team in the role of 

Beacon Town Maintenance  Assistant.  The 

job involves a diverse range of duties, suiting 

those who like a bit of variety.  The Beacon 

Town Maintenance Assistant will assist the Beacon Town Maintenance 

Officer in maintaining the parks, gardens, street verges and 

infrastructure within the town site of Beacon.   The position will also be 

responsible for cleaning Shire owned/leased facilities, including but not 

limited to the Beacon Barracks Accommodation, Beacon Caravan Park 

and the Beacon Recreation Complex. 
 

Housing in the town of Beacon is provided with this position.  

 

To obtain a copy of the position description, please contact Nadine 

Richmond during office hours on 08 9685 1202 or via email 

ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au.  Applications submitted to the undersigned, 

marked ‘Private & Confidential’ are to be received by 4pm, Friday 3  

March 2017.  
 

John Nuttall  

Chief Executive Officer 

LICENSING SERVICES  

Due to staff shortages, there will be NO licensing 

services available at the Shire’s licensing agency on 

Thursday 23 February.  The agency will be 

operational again on Friday 24 February.   



Notice of Road Closure 
 

Please be advised that the following sections of road will be closed from 7.30am to 5.30pm on 

Sunday 5th of March and from 7:00am to 1:00pm on Monday 6th of March for the Bencubbin 240 WA 

Superlites event.  We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause. 

   

 Bencubbin-Gabbin Road (Monger Street to Pauley Road) 

 Beacon Bencubbin Road (Monger Street to Hogan Road) 

 Murray Street (Monger Street to Rowlands Street) 

 Rowlands Street 

 

Strictly no traffic is permitted on these sections of road 

during this period.  If you have any questions regarding the 

closures please contact the Shire on 9685 1202 during office 

hours.  
 

John Nuttall  
Chief Executive Officer 

 

RATES INSTALMENT DUE  

If you are paying your rates by instalment, the third instalment is due 

on Friday, February 17.  

If you are having difficulties paying your rates, please  contact 

Finance and Administration Manager, Tanika McLennan  to make 

alternative arrangements.  

Phone: 9685 1202 or Email: fam@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au  

ANNUAL REPORT NOW AVAILABLE 

The Annual Report for the period 2015/2016 was presented and 

received at the Annual Electors General Meeting held on Tuesday 14 

February.  

 

Copies are now available to read in both the Bencubbin and Beacon 

Libraries as well as being available on our website. 



BUSHFIRE INFORMATION 

Shire of Mt Marshall 

Bush Fire Act 1954 

Restricted Burning Time 

All burning is Restricted in the Shire of Mt Marshall from Wednesday 1 February 2017 to 
Wednesday 15 March 2017. During this time a Permit to Burn is required. 

 
Farmers are advised that Permits will only be issued on a daily basis and are reminded that 
certain conditions are endorsed on the Permit. 
 

One important condition is that burning cannot be carried out on the day if a Very High, 
Extreme or above Fire Danger has been issued by the Bureau of Meteorology.  
 

Please check BOM website for further information or contact your nearest Bush Fire Control 
Officer. 
 

Permits can be issued by Jack Walker at the Shire office and permit holders are also reminded to 
read the “Obligations of the permit holder” prior to burning. 
 

BURNING OF GARDEN REFUSE AND RUBBISH  

Garden refuse and rubbish may be burnt at any time, day or night, in a properly constructed 
incinerator designed to prevent the escape of sparks or burning material.  Garden refuse and 
rubbish burnt on the ground may be burnt only between the hours of 6 o’clock in the evening and 
11 o’clock of the same day and must be completely extinguished no later than midnight on that 
day. 
 
If you are considering burning garden refuse please ensure that you do not leave the fire 
unattended and have running water available. 
 
During this period there are still Extreme weather conditions and care should be taken before 
considering any burning. 
 

If you require any further information please contact the Shire Office or your local Bush Fire 
Control Officer. 

Jack Walker  

Regulatory Officer 

 

 

TAKE CARE AND HELP TO PREVENT BUSH FIRES 



SHOP FOR LEASE 

The Shire is seeking expressions of interest from anyone who is interested 

in leasing the recently vacated Shop 2 at the Sandalwood Shops, Monger 

Street, Bencubbin.  This space was previously used as a framing business 

and is available to lease for $27.50 per week. 

 

If you are interested in leasing this retail space, please contact Morgann 

Tranter at the Shire office on  9685 1202 or cso@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au.  

Expressions of interest are to be received by 4pm Friday 3 March.  


